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I live in East Hills and travel to work on the M5 most days of the week. Traffic is already
very busy particularly going into the city in the mornings and leaving at night. Often
traffic is travelling very slowly as early as 5.45 a.m. An intermodal at Moorebank would
only make this situation worse. For this reason I request that you refuse development
approval.
 
Kind Regards
Chris Brogan




